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Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Oct 28, 2016 at 10:48 AM
To: john@stifflerconstruction.com

Hi John,

Quick question on your condo conversion application - have the units been vacant since you owned the building? | just
need to verify that there have been no tenants within the last six months.

Also, do you happen to have floor plans and if so can you e-mail them to me? | know the application doesn't ask for
them but | know they are helpful for the code inspectors when it comes to issuing the final Certificates of Occupancy.

Thanks,
Chris

Chris Stacey - Zoning Specialist
Permitting & Inspections Department
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

John Medici <john@stifflerconstruction.com> Fri, Oct 28, 2016 at 3:55 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

There have been no tenants since my ownership.
| will get you the floor plan on Monday.

Thanks
John
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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